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As sirens wail in the sky, 

People think theyôre going to die, 

While mothers and fathers strike a tear,  

A persons death is near, 

This is a nightmare, 

This war isnôt fair, 

They are heartless. 

 

As humming planes create a tune of 

death, 

I think this is my final breath, 

Cackling bombs falling to the ground, 

Coming closer with a heart pounding 

sound, 

Nowhere is safe, 

Millions of people run to a base, 

They are heartless. 

 

I donôt know if Iôll see daylight again, 

While people scream in pain, 

Fire leaps like a giant hand, 

Bomb scarred ground on our piece of 

land, 

Blood, sweat and tears we pray for peace, 

In the hope of one day this will cease, 

They are heartless. 

 

We will avenge the dead, 

I remember the times my mum sweetly 

read, 

I think itôs time to say my goodbyes, 

Why óOô why should I try, 

I can see a glimpse of hope, 

Maybe someday Germany will cope, 

They are heartless. 

 

Tragic fates await, 

Donôt know if Iôll survive at this rate, 

We are barely intact, 

A lot of children are packed, 

Crying children on the train, 

As civilians go with pouring rain, 

They are heartless. 

Written by Nawaf Year 6C 

 

 

AMAZING! 
We have been 

learning all about 

World War 2 in 

school and also 

how  war  affects 

everyone. I wrote a 

poem. Here it is I 

hope you enjoy it. 

 

Our children  are so proud  of their handwriting. Everyone of our classes have their own Handwriting Table, where 

they are encouraged to spend time writing about a range of different subjects. Their work is displayed throughout the 

school and each week, one child from each class, has a piece of written work displayed onto our Writer of the Week 

wall.  Above there is a photo of some examples of the childrenôs brilliant handwriting, and below is a photo of our 

Writer of the Week display. You can find both these displays in the Reception area of the school  outside of  my office. 

Why not come along and have a look. Youôll be impressed! 

Written by Mrs Bradley 


